December 2Znd, 1946

Dr. ¥y Cyril Janes,
Prineipal aund Viee-Chanecellor,
MeCGill University.

Dear Mr, Prinecipalt

' I have a letter from Abbott, saying
that January 4th is a satisfactory date for him for
transfer of the Annex, Do you wish to notify Mr. Atkin
and to invite Prime Minister and Mayor, heads of the
Red Croass Soclety, end other pecple, or would you rather
e graw up a list here at the Insti%ute and had 1t sent
oub? . '

Tours sincerely,

WGP/AD



